CCC Committee Meeting

8:45pm, Tuesday 1st February 2011

The Rosemary Branch

Minutes of the Meeting
Present: Barbara, Shane, Steve, Claire, Nina, Peter 

Apologies: Jasna,  

Distribution : As above

1. Questions and ideas from non Committee Members present

None.

2. Introductions from those present and apologies

3. Minutes of the last meeting and matters arising

Shane’s corrections made. 
Shane to check if CCC is eligible for ‘not for profit’ status. 

4. Finances and accounts – Shane

Steve to send Terry an email informing him CCC is not putting up subscriptions this year and to ask if he intends to raise GLL fees.

Claire raised issues of people taking advantage of free trials. Steve explained that the new system from April will ensure that this will no longer be a problem. 

4 a). Cash 4 Clubs funding – Steve

Steve, Shane plan to meet Sunday to look into if CCC could apply. 

5. Health and safety, duty rota – Nina

Nina raises idea issue of duty and people not responding to her reminder emails. 

Agreed to amend sign up form to include a section about members being required to do duty as part of their membership. 

Steve to send out an email to members to remind them of their responsibility to do duty. Nina to also re-create an emergency duty list of willing members. 

Agreed to create receipt for membership payment. This will allow members to use as temporary evidence of payment. Barbara will email GLL on weekly basis with a list of new members. Nina will draft a newsletter to members to explain the new signing in system. This will also have consequences to the role of who is on duty. 

6. Membership and renewals – Barbara

168 members. Barbara to let members know about the new membership system. 

7. Social - Claire and Jasna

Claire will pass on Power Point presentation from the Christmas party to Ian for the website.  Agreed to spend £150 on social budget for upcoming AGM. AGM lunch to be at 1:30 and formally start at 2pm. 27th March

8. Paddle clinics, training and courses 

Club will approve to train Karina and Barbara McFarlane as designated mini bus drivers Steve will email members to look for a third person. Barbara will look into the road worthiness of trailer at the reservoir. 

Steve will ask Terry at GLL for dates for spray deck and capsize training. 

Barbara will advertise L1 coaching course. Those interested to respond to Terry at GLL

9. Trips

Steve talks about Scotland trip. Ongoing. 

Barbara planning Pub Paddle. Darren Ziff TBC

Big Paddle matters to be worked out 

10. Newsletter – Shane

Shane to write newsletter. Committee members to send info for newsletter within a week. 

11. Website

Claire raised a concern that the domain ownership of CCC website should be owned by the club rather than Ian. Steve will email Ian to discuss the matter. 

12. AGM

27th March

Steve to email reminder of the AGM. It will also be mentioned in the newsletter. 

Each committee member to do their respective report. 

Steve to Confirm room for the AGM with Terry. 

Barbara will get revised ‘constitution and rules’ on the website. 

Steve to draft an agenda for the AGM

13. Any other business

Charlie would like to have two polo balls for the club. This was approved. 

14. Date for the next meeting

27th  March 

